
 
 

 

NEXTGEN DIGITAL RESPONDS TO THE CREATION OF A 
STRATEGIC U.S. CRYPTO RESERVE 

 
Fredericton, New Brunswick – March 7, 2025 – NextGen Digital Platforms Inc. (CSE:NXT) 
(OTCQB:NXTDF) (FSE:Z12) (“NextGen” or the “Company”) reaffirms its commitment to 
democratizing access to digital assets amidst U.S. President Donald Trump’s newly signed 
executive order to establish a strategic bitcoin reserve. The reserve is expected to be capitalized 
with bitcoin owned by the federal government. 
 
The establishment of a strategic cryptocurrency reserve marks a dramatic stance in the U.S. 
government’s policy stance on digital assets and has the potential to redefine the financial 
landscape in North America. President Trump’s executive order mandates a fulsome accounting 
of federal digital asset holdings and prohibits the sale of bitcoin from the reserve, positioning it as 
a permanent store of value. 
 
“This decision marks an important turning point in the sector and is an acknowledgement of the 
growing importance of blockchain technology and digital assets in the global financial system,” 
said Alexander Tjiang, Interim CEO of NextGen. “These developments align with our long-term 
strategy of building a diversified digital asset and technology platform for public markets 
investors, and we look forward to continue executing on our business plan.” 
 
About NextGen Digital Platforms Inc. 
 
NextGen Digital Platforms Inc. (CSE: NXT) is listed on the Canadian Securities Exchange. The 
Company currently operates e-commerce platform PCSections.com (“PCS”) and a hardware-as-
a-service business supporting the artificial intelligence sector, called cloud AI hosting (“Cloud AI 
Hosting”). Both PCS and Cloud AI Hosting were developed in-house by NextGen. The Company 
also intends to democratize access to cryptocurrencies by providing investors with exposure to a 
diversified basket of digital assets through a regulated public vehicle. From time to time, the 
Company also intends to evaluate and acquire or develop other micro-technology platforms. 
 
For More Information: 
 
Alexander Tjiang, Interim Chief Executive Officer 
(416) 300-7398 
https://nextgendigital.ca/ 
info@nextgendigital.ca 
 
The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
This press release includes "forward-looking information" that is subject to a number of assumptions, risks 
and uncertainties, many of which are beyond the control of the Company. Forward-looking statements may 
include but are not limited to, statements relating to the completion of the Offering on the terms described 
herein or at all, and the use of proceeds and available funds following the completion of the Offering, and 
are subject to all of the risks and uncertainties normally incident to such events. Investors are cautioned 
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that any such statements are not guarantees of future events and that actual events or developments may 
differ materially from those projected in the forward-looking statements. Such forward-looking statements 
represent management's best judgment based on information currently available. No securities regulatory 
authority has either approved or disapproved of the contents of this news release. The Company undertakes 
no obligation to update publicly or otherwise revise any forward-looking statements, except as may be 
required by law. 


